### Yvonne Raine

From:

**Adam Shanley** 

Sent:

29 March 2019 18:05

To:

Yvonne Raine

Subject:

Re: Former Walkabout, Durham - Amendments to premises licence application

Dear Yvonne,

Many thanks indeed for your update on this application.

The City of Durham Parish Council does wish to maintain its objection. We would elaborate that noisy groups of revellers (up to 800) going home at 2am or later creates a public nuisance. Allowing this application would have the inevitable and foreseeable consequence of increasing the noise on the streets. Consequently, the City of Durham Parish Council wishes to continue with its objection.

Yours sincerely,

Adam Shanley Clerk to City of Durham Parish Council

From: Yvonne Raine < Yvonne.Raine@durham.gov.uk>

Sent: 27 March 2019 16:28

Subject: Former Walkabout, Durham - Amendments to premises licence application

#### Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to you as a person who has submitted a representation to the Licensing Authority in relation to the new premises licence application for Former Walkabout, 13-15 North Road, Durham.

I would advise you that the application has amended the application by adding additional conditions to the application relating to noise control measures at the premises.

I attach full details of the additional conditions for your information.

In light of this amendment to the application, please can you let me know as soon as possible whether:

- a. You still wish to proceed with your representation/objection to this application and proceed to a hearing or,
- b. You wish to withdraw your representation/objection and no longer consider a hearing to be necessary.

If you require any further information, please let me know.

# Regards

Yvonne Raine Senior Licensing Officer

Environment, Health & Consumer Protection Regeneration and Local Services Durham County Council Annand House Meadowfield Durham DH7 8RS

Direct:

General Licensing: 03000 261016 E-mail: yvonne.raine@durham.gov.uk

# **Privacy Notices and Data Protection**

We have recently updated our privacy information. To find out how we collect, use, share and retain your personal data, visit: www.durham.gov.uk/dataprivacy

Web: www.durham.gov.uk
Follow us on Twitter @durhamcouncil
Like us at facebook.com/durhamcouncil
Follow us on linkedin.com/company/durham-county-council
Follow us on Instagram @durham\_county\_council

#### **Customer Notice**

We have recently updated our terms and conditions for all our services, including making some important updates to our privacy notices. To find out more about how we collect, use, share and retain your personal data, visit: <a href="https://www.durham.gov.uk/dataprivacy">www.durham.gov.uk/dataprivacy</a>

Help protect our environment by only printing this email if absolutely necessary. The information it contains and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are only intended for the person or organisation to whom it is addressed. It may be unlawful for you to use, share or copy the information, if you are not authorised to do so. If you receive this email by mistake, please inform the person who sent it at the above address and then delete the email from your system. Durham County Council takes reasonable precautions to ensure that its emails are virus free. However, we do not accept responsibility for any losses incurred as a result of viruses we might transmit and recommend that you should use your own virus checking procedures.